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Performance and Development Evaluation 
John M. Quinata, Executive Manager 

Review Period: January 1, 2024 – December 31, 2024 
 
 

 
Pursuant to 5 G.C.A. §43201-03, the Board of Directors of the A. B. Won Pat 
International Airport Authority, Guam (GIAA) gives notice that the Executive 
Manager of the GIAA, Mr. John M. Quinata, has earned an excellent performance 
evaluation rating for the period of January 1, 2024 through December 31, 2024, as 
discussed at the regular Board of Directors meeting held on March 27, 2025.  
 
Based on the overall factors considered, Mr. John M. Quinata has earned a rating of 
“Excellent”.  


